
 
 
 
 
Dear EATRAN Passengers and the Eaton County Community, 
 
 
With the recent concerns about the Coronavirus (COVID-19), we wanted to reach out to keep everyone 
informed. 
 
Our top priority is the health and safety of our customers and staff and we always strive to provide a 
clean and safe environment for all. 
 
We will continue to proceed with our regular operating schedule, but will be taking added precautions 
and increased safety measures for the benefit of all parties stepping foot inside our buses and facility. 
 
Our staff will have an increased focus on an expanded and more robust cleaning routine throughout all 
of our buses and facility. 

 All buses are stocked with disinfecting cleaner that staff will use throughout the day. 

 We have purchased special equipment for disinfecting purposes that we will use at the end of 
the workday and allow for buses to sit overnight. 

 
While we take added precautions during this time, we encourage all who enter our buses and facility to 
do the same!  If at any time you are feeling under the weather, please consider staying home to recover 
for the safety of other passengers and our staff unless it is an emergency or you have a medical 
appointment.   
 
We would like to extend a service to our seniors.  If you order and pre-pay for your groceries from 
Meijers or Walmart, EATRAN will pick your groceries up and deliver them to you.  Please call EATRAN for 
more details. 
 
We will continue to monitor the on-going situation and our policies/decisions will be influenced by 
governing bodies and the recommendations of our area health authorities. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please be sure to contact Chris Lake, Lead Mechanic at 517-543-
8619 or Donna Webb, General Manager at 517-541-9308. 
 
We appreciate your understanding during this unique time. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Donna Webb 
General Manager, EATRAN 


